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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents/carers

We have made it to the end of a full and eventful half-term!  I hope that everyone in the school 
community will be able to use the next week to rest and recharge.  Do please look after yourselves and 
come back ready to step into the Christmas season.  Christmas is always a special and magical time for 
children and we are looking forward to making it a very special time for the pupils at Ewhurst.

During next week it would be wonderful if children could take the time to create a Christmas card.  
The MP for Guildford, Angela Richardson, has launched her Christmas Card competition.  She is looking 
for Christmas-themed designs using pencils, pens or paint.  It should be completed on A4 in portrait.  
More details are in the attached flyer.  Once completed, please bring the designs to school on Tuesday 
1 November, so we can pass them to the MP’s office.

This coming season is one where we are doing a number of marketing and fundraising initiatives for 
the school.  I should be very grateful for your support with these, whether it is distributing the Open 
Morning flyers (many thanks to the Governors for organizing these), sharing by word of mouth the 
wonderful aspects of our school or by getting tickets for the Governors’ Gig – the Fabulous Nobodies –
on Saturday 19 November.  Do also please pencil in Saturday 10 December for the Christmas Fair.

Finally, can I please encourage all families to do plenty of reading over the holiday. I love the phrase 
‘books give you wings’.  They are a fantastic tool to stretch horizons and develop imagination.  I am 
currently reading a science-fiction book with my son almost every evening.  I feel like we are on a 
science-fiction journey together and to chat about books just before bedtime is always a special time.  
I hope you find the same opportunities in the week ahead.  I also hope that we can do more in the 
coming months to promote reading at the school – if you have any innovative ideas do let me know!

Have a wonderful half-term break!

Best wishes,

Mr. Walters
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October
Mon 31st INSET DAY

November 
Tues 1st All children return to school
Tues 1st Holly class visiting Cranleigh

Prep 
Wed 2nd Parents evening all classes
Thurs 3rd Cherry Class Forest Schools
Fri 4th Open Morning tour for 

prospective Parents @ 9.30am
Fri 4th PTA Tuck Shop
Thurs 10th Holly Class Forest Schools 
Fri 11th Open Morning tour for   

prospective parents @ 9.30am
Thurs 17th Cherry Class Forest Schools
Fri 18th Open Morning tour for 

prospective parents @ 9.30am
Fri 18th Children in Need Mufti Day 
Wed 23rd Pied Piper Theatre Performance
Thurs 24th Holly Class Forest Schools 
Thurs 24th Full Governing Body Meeting
Fri 25th Open Morning tour for 

prospective parents @9.30am
Fri 25th Drop-ins for all classes @ 

3.00pm
Fri 25th PTA Tuck Shop
Wed 30th Apple class Nativity @ 10am

December 
Fri 2nd Open morning tour for 

prospective parent @9.30 am

Mon 5th Holly & Cherry Nativity @2pm
Tues 6th Holly & Cherry Nativity 

@9.15am

Thurs 8th Christmas Jumper Mufti Day
Thurs 8th Christmas Lunch 
Fri 9th Open morning tour for 

prospective parents @ 9.30am
Sat 10th PTA Christmas Fair
Thurs 15th PTA Christmas Party
Fri 16th End of term, finish @1.30pm

Spring Term 2023
January
Tues 3rd INSET DAY
Wed 4th All children return to school
Fri 6th PTA Tuck Shop

Awards –21/10/2022 – Well done!
Star of the Week

Apple Byron
Holly  Annabelle
Cherry Geo

Headteacher’s Award
Apple Henry
Holly Olive
Cherry Noah

School Photo
You will have received your child’s school photo order 

form today.  Please can we have all orders back by 
drop off on Friday 4th November at the latest. 

Thank you 

SAVE THE DATE
The Fabulous Nobodies – 19 November 

Have a fun evening with great music, dance, drinks and 
raffle in the village hall and support our school at the 

same time! Tickets are £15.
They are now available from the FabNob website using 

the link below
https://www.thefabulousnobodies.co.uk/home

Christmas pudding designs
In case your child wanted to keep their 
design you will find it in their zippy today.

https://www.thefabulousnobodies.co.uk/home

